
 
        29 November 2014 
 
 
J. Kenneth Poole & Richard J. Bidgood 
19 Ord Street 
San Francisco, CA,      94114 
415-264-1900 
 
 
 Re: CDPr #8-2002/2014: 
 
 
Dear Messrs. Poole & Bidgood, 
 
 This letter is to inform you that your CDPR #8-2002/2014, located 34650 South 

Highway One, APN 144-011-02 was received by the Gualala Municipal Advisory Council 

(GMAC) on 29 November 2014. 

 

The GMAC will assign two Members to Walk/See your project at their regular 

meeting 4 December 2014.  One of the assigned Council Members will contact you in 

December to arrange a date when they may access the property and view the site of the 

project.  The GMAC will address your CDPR at the regular meeting of the Council 

Thursday, 8 January 2015 at the Gualala Community Center starting at 6:30 p.m.  If 

possible, the Council would appreciate your, or your representative’s, attendance to 

participate in the discussion. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or the Council’s CDP process, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or my office phone: 707-884-

3006.  If you do not reach me personally, please leave a message and I will get back to 

you as soon as I can.  You may also contact GMAC Chair Jeff Watts at: 707-884-3057. 

 

I remain, 

 
     Sincerely, 

     
     Mary Mobert 
     GMAC Administrator 

 


